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Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner – Notice of Decision 

 

TITLE: Safer Living Foundation – Aurora Project 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 
The Safer Living Foundation currently offers a free therapy service for those who have not 
committed a sexual offence but are concerned about their sexual thoughts and if these were acted 
on would result in an offence. The aim of this project is to prevent first time sexual offending. This 
project has seen significant success in terms of referrals, completers and formal research 
evaluation. 
 
The PCC is requested to authorise an uplift of £40,000 to continue delivering the Aurora Project 
until 31st March 2025.  
 

 

INFORMATION IN SUPPORT OF DECISION: (eg report or business case) 
 
Safer Living Foundation currently have a waitlist of 19 people and this is anticipated to increase 
with demand. The service will address mental health, and in turn will reduce load on other non-
specialist and strained services such as crisis and GPs. This project is in line with the PCC’s 
priority of reducing offending.  
 

 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 
The PCC is requested to authorise an uplift of £40,000 to continue delivering the Aurora Project. 
This is within budget and a breakdown is as follows:  

• £25,000 for 2023/2024  
• £15,000 for 2024/2025  

This is within the Grants and Commissioning budget. 
Signature: 
Chief Finance 
Officer 
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